
HESSAY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a meeting of the Parish Council to be held 
on Thursday 15 July 2021 at 7.30 pm in the Chapel Schoolroom, Hessay 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
21.065 - Co-option and introduction of new Councillor 
 
21.066 - To receive declarations of disclosable pecuniary interest (not 

previously declared) on any matters of business 
 
21.067 - To receive apologies for absence given in advance of the meeting 
 
21.068 - To consider the approval of reasons given for absence 

 
21.069 - To confirm the minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on 20 May 

2021 
 
21.070 - To receive the City of York Councillor’s report – for information only 

 
21.071 – To make decisions on Parish Council Land  
(a) Registration of Parish Land - To receive an update  
(b) Hessay Pond 
(c) Willow Garth  
(d) Allotments  
(e) Thief Lane 
(f) Sandpit Field  
 
21.072 - Planning Applications 
(a) To consider the following Planning Application: - 

• Ref:  21/01196/FUL - Erection of detached wooden framed outdoor bbq shelter at 
Dexter House, The Fold. 

 
(b) To note Local Authority Planning Decisions 
 
21.073 – To discuss the provision of “village signs” at the entrances to the 

village 
 
21.074 – To discuss progress on training for the Community Speed Watch 

Group 
 
21.075 – To receive a report on Village Policing 
  



 
21.076 -  Finance 
(a) To receive a financial statement 
(b) To note accounts for payment 
(c) To receive a report on income received  
 
21.077 - Clerk's Report: 
Progress on the replacement of the matting in the playground (Min. 21.060b)  
 
21.078 - To note Correspondence received by the Clerk 
 
21.079 - To consider Minor Matters  
 
21.080 - To consider new items for the next agenda 
 
21.081 - To agree the date of next meeting  
 
 

Posted 9 July 2021                      Signed         James Mackman  

 
 
 

James Mackman, Clerk   39 Calder Avenue, Nether Poppleton, York, YO26 6RG 
Tel:  01904 399277            -               email:  jmackman3@gmail.com 

 
 
 

The meeting will be held in accordance with Covid-19 requirements to maintain social 
distance and the wearing of face coverings.  If you plan to attend the meeting it would 
be appreciated if you could advise the Clerk or the Chairman so as we can manage 
seating accordingly. 
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